@ BELLSOUTH

BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

Carrier Notification

SN91082717
Date: November 9, 2001
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers CLECs

Subject: CLECs — Access Daily Usage File (ADUF) — Record Length

This is to advise that BellSouth had a programming error that affected the record length in the
ADUF. The error caused the record length to be 200 characters instead of the normal 210
characters. The ten characters that are normally filled with zeroes were, instead, filled with
spaces. The timeframe of the error was from November 1, 2001, through November 5, 2001.
The code to correct this programming error was installed on November 5, 2001.

BellSouth will resend these records to ADUF subscribers upon request.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley — Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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